
 

 

 

 

> On Jul 5, 2020, at 5:23 PM, Maureen Cole <m.cole@hay.net> wrote: 
> 
> Dear Mayor Finch and Council 
> Seems media recognizes the issue of homelessness, and offers some actions being taken by other municipalities in Huron County. 
> I have attached the information, for your review. 
> It is my understanding that members of the public have done research on “big cats “ housing, and hope that the research provided 
regarding affordable housing, transition 
housing, and homelessness, receive as much attention for finding safe places for our most vulnerable human beings. 
> 
> https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2flfpress.com%2fnews%2flocal-news%2fhomelessness-grows-more-obvious-
in-smallercentres& 
c=E,1,T6e3d55EJ_56UnBIkJWyZSXw9w7glhyHyucvSuabofh7omv6sMk3cCo2JA_nTYS7otBFk908iH0muJdiyG7KvuVwMvN6AX
Vxo6HS93MailDR7iEciIY,&typo= 
1 > 
> Thank you in advance for acknowledging the research provided. 
> Maureen Cole 
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